
This House Bill, HB 4145 should never have seen the light of day.    There is absolutely no way to 
ascertain accusations made by anyone who wants to make someone’s life miserable for no other reason 
then personal vendettas.    
       Innocent people will be hurt by this with false accusations and have their second amendment rights 
violated.    Innocent victims will far outnumber anyone that this bill will target who actually “deserves” 
to have their rights taken away.  You do not violate the rights of 20 innocent Oregonians to find one 
potential criminal. 
      Oregon may be a predominately liberal state but there are still millions of Oregonians who know this 
bill is ridiculous.  Anyone supporting it will find it very difficult to survive the next round of elections.   
It’s not just the Republicans, and Libertarians, and Independent voters, and Tea Party voters that are 
against this ridiculous bill; a fair percentage of Democrats are gun owners too!   Nit-wits.   Anyone who 
would introduce such a ridiculous bill that has no way to confirm accusations that is targeted to remove 
peoples rights does not deserve to be governor.  
      The average IQ in United States is 98. We are in a six way tie for “19th” place among all nations.  As 
pathetic as that sounds it actually gets worse. Apparently I Q among Oregonians decreases exponentially 
as you move closer to Salem.  
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